
October 18,2002 

Bill Feldman 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frankfort, KY 40602-06 15 

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL 
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Dear Mr. Feldman: I 
Eagle Communications, Inc., ‘Eagle’, was granted authority to conduct business in 
February 27, 1999. However, ‘Eagle’ did not conduct business in the State of 
therefore no customers will be affected by our request to abandon our 
business. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter or should you require additional info mation, 
please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Philip J. Evola, Regulatory Affairs at (212) 758 3283, 
ext.3017. I 
Sincerely, 

Harold Maddela 
President 


